
Secretary report for GHA Committee meeting on Tuesday 25  th   February 2020

The final proposals from the EH AGM Resolution Governance review have been published “A 
Structure fit for the Future” – see following link:
http://www.englandhockey.co.uk/core/core_picker/download.asp?
documenttable=libraryfiles&id=19977 
and a review has been completed by the Secretary and Treasurer and a summary issued for the 
Committee to read. The recommendation is for GHA to approve the proposal at the EH AGM in 
March. In the meantime though the Southern Counties HA has submitted a proposal to postpone any 
decision to an unspecified date during the 2020 / 21 season.

West HA has not followed up on the working group established back in October to review the EH AGM
Resolution Governance Review. However, at the West Council meeting on 30th January it was agreed 
to hold a meeting of County Chairs on 25th March after the EH AGM on 17th March to consider what 
might be the next steps for the West.
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